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Upcoming Dates  
 
January 14:  Lunch Bunch 
January 20:  NO SCHOOL 
January 24: Lunch Bunch (rescheduled from December) 
 
February 10: 2020-2021 registration for returning families 
February 11: 2020-2021 registration for returning families and the community 
 
 

 

JANUARY NEWS 
 

 

 
MEALS FOR MOMS 

This program at the WDS, provides meals for WDS family members who are  
welcoming a new baby or needing support for other reasons.  The meal comes in the form of  

a gift card to local restaurants and is usually given in a small basket with other items. 
We are in need of gift cards to support our families, if you would like to donate a card or money, please give it 

to your classroom teacher or the office staff, clearly labeled Meals for Moms. 
 
 

 

 

WDS Registration for 2020-2021 
 

Registration for next year (Sept 2020 – May 2021) 
 will be Monday, February 10th and  

Tuesday, February 11th in Loudoun Hall  
during school hours. 

 
If you have any questions about your child’s 

placement for next year, feel free to discuss with your 
classroom teacher or stop by to see  

Ms. Christen in the office. 
 
 

 


